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COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 20, 2023 

 
 
Dear Team Members at Mather Place, 
 
Since February 13, we have had six residents and one employee test positive for 
COVID-19.  

We strongly encourage you to take necessary precautions: If you are sick or have 
symptoms of COVID-19, please stay home. If you think you have COVID-19, 
please take an at-home test or get tested, and let us know if you test positive. 

Please consider wearing a good-quality face mask whenever you are in group settings. 
And wash your hands often with soap and water; if this is not possible, use an alcohol-
based hand rub.  
 
IN-PERSON DINING IS PAUSED: 
Due to these new cases, we will pause dining services for one week. From now through 
next Monday, February 27, restaurants will be closed. Carry-out and delivery are 
available. 

We appreciate your ongoing efforts to keep yourself and residents healthy and safe.  
 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katrina O’Neill 
Executive Director 
  


